
NEWS RELEASE
New Principal Named to Bishop Belleau School in Moosonee

Timmins, August 23, 2010: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to
welcome Linda Pilgrim to the position of Principal for Bishop Belleau School, located in
Moosonee, Ontario.

Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Superintendent of Education commented, “It is with great pleasure 
and excitement that we welcome Linda Pilgrim to the position of principal at Bishop Belleau
School. Linda brings knowledge and passion for Catholic education to the Bishop Belleau
and Moosonee community. She previously served as a teacher and principal for the
NCDSB, and knows the workings of our district school board very well.”

Linda Pilgrim is a dedicated
professional who extends
herself to ensure that staff,
students and their families feel
welcomed to the school
community. Linda believes
that each child has the
capacity to succeed and will
advocate for children under
her care. Linda will foster a
true team spirit and will
promote an environment of
professional collaboration and
active parental and

community engagement to ensure that the distinct needs of our students are met.

Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education added, “We look forward to welcoming Linda to
Bishop Belleau School and the community of Moosonee. I know she is anxious to continue
working with all of our partners in Moosonee and the staff of Bishop Belleau School to
provide a positive learning and teaching experience for all.”

Linda Pilgrim, Principal of Bishop Belleau School noted, “My philosophy is that we belong to
all our children, and they belong to us.  We are more than a team, we are family.”

Linda is pictured above between James Michaud, Superintendent of School Success and
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Superintendent of Education.
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